Hi ya folks,
Well summer! Is just around the corner, and we at Little Stars will shortly begin enrolment for our summer camp for preschool kids to teenagers. It’s going to be a good one with lots of fun and games, no better way to spend those long, hot summer days?  We are all looking forward to it and hope to see you there. When enrolment starts we will let you know here. So stay tuned and until then be good to each other.
More to follow

